COUNCIL MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

January 28, 2025

|
? The Place to Grow

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, January 28, 2025 in Council Chambers.

Delegation — “Moose Fence Park”

Council heard a presentation from a resident requesting that Council consider retaining the property located at 2134
22 Street, also known as The Old High School Land or, more affectionately known as, the Moose Fence Park. After
the delegation, Council requested that the topic be discussed at the February 11, 2025 Regular Council Meeting and
that further discussion be referred to a Committee of the Whole Meeting.

Budget Meeting Dates
Council approved the cancellation of the February 10, 2025 Budget Meeting.
The next Budget Meeting will be held on March 10, 2025 at 6 p.m. in Council Chambers.
CAO Report
The CAO Report included the following:
e A brief update on the temporary chiller unit for the Didsbury Memorial Complex Arena
e The development permits issued as of January 22, 2025
e The fourth quarter Action Request Report
e The fourth quarter Fire Department Reports
e The year-end Fire Department Report

e The year-end Statistical Development Report
e The year-end Economic Development Report

The full CAQ Report can be found by following the link to the Town of Didsbury Website.

Bylaws & Policies

Council granted first reading the Municipal Planning Commission Bylaw 2025-02 and referred it to the Policy and
Governance Committee for review and recommendation. This bylaw incorporates the elements of a series of bylaws
into one bylaw for simplicity and ease of understanding.

Council referred the Council Professional Development and Remuneration Policy to the Financial Planning Committee
for financial review and recommendation back to Council. During an election year, the policy is reviewed to ensure
that it is current prior to the election of new Council members.



https://www.didsbury.ca/Home/DownloadDocument?docId=9aa1a324-6682-4105-8906-abf3a7270ee4

